
 

 

HRA of Clay County Notice of  
Closing of Waiting List for Houge Estates &  

Housing Choice Voucher Preference 
 

Effective February 14, 2025, the HRA is closing the waiting list for Houge 
Estates, Dilworth, MN, and its Housing Choice Voucher preference for Clay 
County residents age 75 and older. They are being closed due to current wait 
times exceeding one year. The public will be notified when the waiting list and/or 
preference re-opens.   

      


